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To: Parish & School Staff 
 
Re: National Eucharistic Revival:  Congress Discounted Tickets & Parish/School Contact 
 
Date: May 15, 2023 

  
 
NATIONAL EUCHARISTIC CONGRESS – DISCOUNTED TICKETS 
 
The National Eucharistic Revival Office is offering a discounted registration to the 
National Eucharistic Congress in Indianapolis, IN, July 19-21, 2024. If your parish would 
like to reserve discounted tickets ($200 per person) for the National Eucharistic 
Congress, please fill out the following form by June 11, 2023: 
https://catholic.formstack.com/forms/national_eucharistic_congress_interest_form  
 
PARISH EUCHARISTIC REVIVAL CONTACT 
 
To stay updated with the work of the Eucharistic Revival, both locally and nationally, the 
committee asks that each parish and school designate a contact person. Please enter 
their contact information here: https://catholic.formstack.com/forms/ercontact 
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